
Reminder: Library Fundraising Deadline 

Approaching! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for our library fundraising campaign is fast 

approaching on [Deadline Date]. We appreciate your continued support and would like to ensure 

that your contributions are counted. 

Please make sure to submit your donations by the specified date. Your generosity plays a vital 

role in enhancing our library services and resources for the community. 

Thank you for making a difference! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 


